NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION
January 26, 2024

In accordance with Section 47a-42 of the CT General Statutes, a public
auction selling the personal belongings of the of the former tenant(s) of
property located at 62 Eno Hill Rd. Colebrook CT will be held Friday
February 2, 2024 at 11am at the Colebrook Town Hall, 562 Colebrook
Rd., Colebrook. Payment must be in cash.

Sale is subject to cancellation in the event of settlement between the
owners and the Town. Request information from the First Selectman’s
Office 860-379-3359 Ext. 201 or 202, bbremer@colebrooktownhall.org
or kodell@colebrooktownhall.org

Brad Bremer, 15t Selectman, 562 Colebrook Rd., Colebrook CT 06021



